
We are always looking for 
dedicated volunteers willing 

to assist in preserving the 
older, historic structures 
that set Cannelton apart 
from other communities.  

Join us by visiting 
renewcannelton.org.

 

 

 

 

 
 

Visit Us at www.renewcannelton.org to support, become a volunteer and grow our community.  If 

you would like to attend one of our meetings, call 812-719-2756 to get the date, time and place.                                                                                        

May 2023                                                                                                                                                                   
  

   
 

 
 
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                        
   
 
 
 
 
 
                  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                          
                                  
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                         
                                                                                                                     
                                                                                                       

                                                                                                                                                        

The Cannelton Chronicle 
Renew Cannelton’s Official Newsletter 

         
 
 

 
  
Tell City High School  
Friday, May 26 7 P.M. 
Cannelton High School  
Saturday, May 27 10:00 
A.M. 
Perry Central High 
School 
Sunday, May 28 2:00 
P.M. 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

Our Board 
 

Carolyn M. Barr 
Barbara b. beard 
brenda  Bryant 
Dottie Howell 
Beverly joyal 

MIKE KOPP 
Mona Leitner 

 

  A 501(c)3 Non-Profit Organization 

 

Join Us 
 

 

Congratulations to 
Changing Things Up on 
their grand re-opening 
and their new remodeled 
rooms.  Stop in and see 
all the new merchandise 
and changes at 121 
Taylor Street in 
Cannelton. 


